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June 3,  2014
To

Rebecca Harvey

Chair, Arts and Sciences Curriculum Committee

Dear Rebecca,
The ASCC NMS Panel is pleased to forward the Proposal for a Biology Baccalaureate Program 
(B.S. and B.A., Pre-Health Professions Specialization) at The Ohio State University at Marion for approval through the Arts and Sciences Curriculum Committee.

The proposed offering of the Biology major at OSU- Marion will open the opportunity for area students to attend Ohio State Marion and to complete a science degree in biology.  Furthermore, the extended life science course offerings will likely also strengthen other disciplines present on the Marion campus.
The proposal was discussed at the April 22, 2014 meeting of the NMS Panel.

The panel identified several areas in need of correction and/or clarification:
-clarification that both BA and BS degrees will be offered;
-clarification of the rational for the offering of the Biology major at OSU-Marion;

-plans for courses that are presently not offered at OSU-Marion (approval process, staffing, space, and interactions with relevant departments on the OSU main campus;
-corrections to the 4-year plans.


The issues raised by the ASCC NMS Panel have been addressed in the resubmitted proposal.
The ASCC NMS Panel voted unanimously in support of the Proposal for a Biology Baccalaureate Program (B.S. and B.A., Pre-Health Professions Specialization) at The Ohio State University at Marion.
Respectfully submitted,
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.
Dr. Harald Vaessin

Chair, ASCC NMS Panel
Department of Molecular Genetics
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